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Public Notice 

RESTRICTION ON ATTENDANCE OF STATE OPENING OF THE 49TH 

SESSION OF PARLIAMENT AND 2020-2021 BUDGET MEETING  

As members of the public are aware that the State Opening of the 49th Session of 

Parliament, taking place on Friday, 4th September, 2020 and the subsequent 2020-

2021 Budget Meeting of Parliament will be held under strict Covid-19 preventive 

measures, the Parliament of Malawi wishes to advise that attendance of both 

functions will be strictly by invitation. 

Meanwhile, the Parliament of Malawi is working on modalities of accrediting 

media houses to cover deliberations live to enable interested stakeholders to follow 

the parliamentary proceeding through various media platforms. 

For further information, please contact the undersigned on 0888355908. 

 

Ian Mwenye 

Chief Public Relations Officer 

2nd September, 2020 

 


